Dear Sub-committee,

I am writing to request your consideration towards the dedication of the First Winona Scout Hut in honour of John Koudys, a dedicated and impactful member of our community for many years.

My name is Aislinn and I am a Venturer with the First Winona Scout Group. Over years in the program, I have learned a lot about being an active member of society and helping others. I believe that the dedication of our hut would honour John Koudys' name and be a fitting tribute to his life and work.

John Koudys was a very active community member. He was part of the Winona Men's Club and the Grimsby Curling Club for over 30 years, as well as being a volunteer fire fighter in Stoney Creek.

In relation to the Scouting Program, Mr. Koudys did a lot for the Winona Troop. He helped fund us through our sponsor the Winona Men's Club, and he was part of a team of volunteers who helped rebuild the hut and skating rink. Part of the scout promise is to "help other people at all times", and John Koudys displayed this value in all of his work.

This dedication request is made on behalf of the First Winona Scout Troop. We believe that naming the scout hut after John Koudys would honour his legacy, inspire future generations, and foster a sense of community pride.

Thank you for your time and consideration, and I am happy to provide any further information if needed.

Aislinn Mierau